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English

Maths

This week in SPAG, we were adding in missing punctuation to sentences.
We recapped when we need a capital letter and what punctuation needs
to go at the end of the sentence, whether it be a full stop or question.
We have been loving our learning about the Crayons this week! We first
thought about what each crayon would say. First, we acted some of these
ideas out and your children were brilliant actors! Then the children wrote
out what each crayon would say. The children started to punctuate their 
sentences by using exclamation marks and capital letters.

In Maths this week we have been continuing our learning of Place
Value. We have been learning to estimate numbers using a number line,
compare objects and amounts. We used the comparing signs (<, > and
=) and then the children wrote out the statements such as: 34 is less
than 78 and 78 is greater than 34. 

PE
This week on Monday we had our dance session. Our dance
lessons are all based around plants this terms, last week we
were prepping the garden for seeds by digging and raking.
This week, we had planted the seeds and the children were
growing plants. They moved their bodies to the music, which
was ‘Sunshine (My Girl), the children loved this song!
Our Thursday session was our first, learning about ball skills.
We were learning to roll a ball a long a line, roll the ball to hit
a target and then learnt how to stop a rolling ball.



Dates

History
This was our first week learning about the Great Fire of
London. We wanted to know what the children already knew
about GFoL. Some children drew pictures and others wrote
sentences. Next week, the children will learn about what
London is like now and what it looked like in 1666.

Homework
Please read daily and record it in your Reading Record Book.
Please start to learn the two times tables (from 0x2 to
12x2). The children will not be tested just yet, but it is
important to start learning the two times tables (in any
order). 
Please learn the spellings (Uploaded to Seesaw) to be tested
next Thursday.

Dates
Individual Photos - Friday 27th September
World Mental Health Day -10th October (Wear Yellow)
Woodland Learning - Thursday 24th October 

Seesaw
Seesaw is a great platform to be able to share and
record your children’s learning. We would love you to
share things from home and exciting things that your
children do. Please can I remind you that if you have
any concerns to either please call the school office
or talk to us in person please. Thank you. 



Dates

Spellings
Now that we’ve had our first couple of weeks of spellings, we have
been able to identify the children’s abilities and confidence with
spellings. Learning 10 of these spellings are quite a lot for some, and
that’s ok. Just like in Year One, the children can choose whether
they’d like to learn the first six or all ten spellings. I have spoken to
the children about this. Please come and talk to me if you have any
questions.

You Belong Here!
 All the children have now received a little postive poster
filled with compliments from children in our class all about why
they are so amazing and letting them know they all belong
here in Year Two. The children have loved taking part in this
activity everyday since we started. 
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